## FUTURE USE OF ROBERT MCDOUGALL ART GALLERY BUILDING NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

The Christchurch City Council is currently consulting with the public regarding the future use of the Robert McDougall Art Gallery building.

As part of this process, a public meeting is being held at

5.30pm on Tuesday 26 March at 'Our City', the former

Municipal Council Building, corner Worcester Boulevard/Oxford Terrace (nearest parking building is Rydges Hotel, formerly Noahs).

The meeting is an opportunity for public discussion and

The meeting is an opportunity for public discussion and information sharing.

For more information contact Christchurch City Council communication co-ordinator Tracey Edginton on 372 2424.